
After much prayerful consideration we have made 
the difficult decision to move worship service online 
until further notice due to the need for social 
distancing to try to prevent the spread of the 
coronavirus. 
 
We invite you to join us on Facebook Live 
Wednesday at 7pm for Lent service and Sunday 
Worship Service at 10am at 
http://www.facebook.com/fpcucc/ 

Videos will be available after the Live Stream has 
completed on our Church’s new  Worship Service 
Page.  

Christian Education Classes are available for all ages. 
Christine Lehoullier posted the story, message and 
and a link to the pdf of activities for parents to choose from on Facebook and on our Church’s new 
Christian Education and Sunday School Page. Please let her know if you have any questions-
 cedirector@fpc-ucc.org.  

All church groups and Scout meetings (including many recovery group meetings) have been 
postponed or moved online or to conference calls.  
 
The office will have limited hours. We request that you call ahead and make an appointment to visit 
as we are limiting the amount of contact. Please call or email us with any questions or concerns.  
 
We appreciate your understanding as we try to do our part to reduce the risk of exposure and spread 
of the virus. These are trying times for so many. Please know of our care and support. Though we 
will not gather in person, we will still be together, and find new and meaningful ways to be church. 
 
If you are having a hard time or are concerned about anyone else, please let Pastor Deborah know so 
that we can support you/them during this time. 
 
Peace and blessings to each of you— 
 
Pastor Deborah and Church Council 
pastordeborah@fpc-ucc.org 
603-434-0628 
 
Michelle 
officemgr@fpc-ucc.org 
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